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[EXTERNAL] 1036 Hubbard - Letter of Support

From Eamon Harnois <ekharnois@gmail.com>
Date Sat 6/7/2025 8:42 PM
To  Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov>

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing as an adjacent neighbor to the proposed garage carriage house at 1036 Hubbard St. My
family and | are in full support of this project. Having reviewed the drawings, the design and scale
seem to be in fitting with the neighborhood, and touches such as the dormers, which we have on our
house as do others in the neighborhood, will make this building fit right in. Furthermore, having
grown up in this house, | can remember when there was a garage in the proposed location as well as
when it came down, and this proposal would be a step in the right direction toward restoring what has
been lost. It would undoubtedly be an improvement on the current situation, and in my estimation,
would be an improvement on the previous construction as well.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Eamon Harnois

313-418-8185

3956 W. Lafayette

Detroit, M| 48216
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